
FUNDRAISERS

Holy Savior Academy

Chipotle Dine2Donate! Don’t forget to show
the flyer when ordering, or enter the code
when ordering online. 
Tricky Tray tickets are almost sold out!
Get your tickets today, before they’re
gone! HolySaviorAcademy.com/TrickyTray

Still accepting Tricky Tray Donations! If
you have a donation please place it in the
box near the main office. 

Clothing Drive: 9/28 (Sat)
Chipotle Dine: 9/29 (Sun)
Tricky Tray: 10/26 (Sat)
Red Robin Dine: 11/27 (Wed)

See attached flyers for
more info! 

REMINDERS

PTO NEWSLETTER

Stay Updated With the Latest:

FROM THE PTO BOARD IMPORTANT DATES

SCHOOL NEWS
9/30: MAP Testing Starts
10/4: 1/2 Day Schedule.
Blessing of the Animals.
10/10: Picture Day (No Gym
Uniforms!)
10/14: No School

October 2024October 2024

We have so many exciting events planned for this year here’s how you can find out the
latest
Website: HolySaviorAcademy.com/PTO

Contact PTO: PTO@HolySaviorAcademy.com

Scan the QR Code to join the HSA Parents Facebook Group!

Tues. Sept. 24th: 1st Qtr PTO Meeting
Sat. Sept. 28th: Clothing Drive

Sun. Sept 29th: Dine2Donate Chipotle
Fri. Oct 18th: Halloween Dance
Sat. Oct 26th: Tricky Tray

Thurs. Oct 31st: Halloween Parade &
Truck or Treat

Tues. Nov. 12th: 2nd Qtr PTO Meeting
Wed. Nov. 27th: Dine2Donate Red

Robin

Hello HSA Families! 
Hard to believe the first month of school is almost over!
September was a great month here at HSA, and it was
wonderful to see so many smiling faces at our Ice Pops
with the PTO event and our fantastic Bike Night.
Looking ahead to October, we have another busy and
exciting month planned! We’re kicking things off with our
Halloween Dance on October 18th. Stay tuned for more
details on this spook-tacular event.
Following that, we dive into one of our largest fundraisers
of the year: the 9th Annual Tricky Tray! Be sure to get
your tickets before they sell out, and keep an eye out for
volunteer opportunities to help make this event a success.
We’ll end October with our annual Halloween Parade and
Truck or Treat. These are two events that kids and
parents alike look forward to each year. More information
on how you can participate will be coming soon!
October is shaping up to be a month full of fun and
excitement. We can’t wait to see you at one (or all) of
these upcoming events!

http://www.holysavioracademy.com/pto

